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June 28, 1933.

Memor.
Doctor McGill.

With reference to the contents of the letter from (the

Clerk of Municipal Roads of the Province of Octario, dated

the 25th instant, hereunder, I am pleased to recommend for

the approval of the Honourable the Superintendent General

of Indian affairs the agreement in question, as requested
in the above mentioned communication.

This agreement confirma what has been the poliby of

the Provincial Department of Highwaye in recent years with

regard to the subsidy of 50£ allowed by them to this Department

on road work performed on roade Joiming conneoting links in

County road system in the Province of Octario.

C.D. Spivak

Departuental Eugineer.
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